
     
 

 

         
 
Department of Purchasing 
Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
813/ 794-2221 Fax:  813/ 794-2111 
727/ 774-2221 TDD:  813/ 794-2484 
352/ 524-2221 e-mail:  kgoodman@pasco.k12.fl.us 
 
May 5, 2009 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE:  Marchman Technical Education Center Program and the Early Head Start Program 

 
 

The attached agreement is for Marchman Technical Education Center Program and the Early Head Start 
Program to work collaboratively to implement a positive teen parent support program through intensive 
home visiting, comprehensive services which will include referrals to community resources, and 
opportunities for placement during the 2009-2010 school year. 
 
The specific services are outlined in the agreement and are attached for your perusal.  There will be no 
cost incurred by The Board for this agreement.  At this time, we respectfully request your approval to 
enter into the attached agreement.  Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact 
Beth E. Rawls, Director of Prekindergarten Services.  If you have any purchasing related questions 
regarding these agreements, please contact me. 
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